
 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 

NTC-2020-08-26-1 
COVIDSafe Sailing 

Non Pointscore Racing 

As a result of the recent Covid-19 recommendations from NSW Health and Australian 
Sailing, all MHYC keelboat racing will be non-pointscore until at least the end of 
September 2020. 

NSW Health and Australian Sailing have recommended that all crew on boats sailing 
from MHYC should be residents of Zone A as defined below: 

 

 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager  

26 August 2020 at 1400hrs 


